
Notice:  Beware  of  Fraudulent  Job  Offers  using  the  name  of  IISER
Kolkata

IISER Kolkata strongly  warns the public  against  fraudulent  job  offers  falsely
claiming affiliation with the Institute.

· IISER Kolkata has not authorized any individual, agency, or third party to
recruit or offer jobs on its behalf.

·  All  official  recruitments  are  conducted  only  through  the  Institute’s
official website or government-approved channels.

·  Any  communication  claiming  to  offer  employment  at  IISER  Kolkata
without  verification  from  the  Institute’s  administration  is  false  and
fraudulent.

Members  of  the  public  are  strongly  advised to  exercise  caution.  Do  not
respond  to  suspicious  emails,  calls,  or  letters.  Do  not share  personal
information or make any payment in response to such fraudulent offers.

If  you  receive  any  such  suspicious  communication,  immediately  verify  its
authenticity  by  contacting  the  IISER  Kolkata  Office  using  official  contact
details provided on our website: https://www.iiserkol.ac.in.

Strict  legal  action will  be  taken  against  anyone  found  impersonating  the
Institute or attempting to deceive the public in this manner.

Stay vigilant and protect yourself from fraud.

PS: This notice is issued with the approval of the Competent Authority.
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